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We hope you enjoyed our last meeting in September, when Alan Heath gave an 
illustrated and entertaining talk on the subject, Marie Corelli - her time in Stratford. .  
 
Our next meeting is on Friday 29th November, at 7.30 pm in the Memorial Hall, when 
the subject will be:-   
 

200 YEARS of METHODISM in WELFORD 
  
The talk which will be given by one of our eldest & highly respected members, Ted 
Howell, will recount the history of Methodism in Welford, over the last 200+ years. 
  
                

 
 
                     
  
The photograph, taken in 1914, shows the opening of the new Wesleyan Chapel in 
Welford. Prizes will be given on the evening to anyone who can recognise anybody 
in this photo.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to this talk. 


